
The Fraser Valley Symphony Society is a non-profit organization registered with the BC 
Government under the Society’s Act.  This is our 42nd year performing in Abbotsford.  Our 
purpose is to promote and help further the development of orchestral music in the Fraser 
Valley; to provide local musicians with an opportunity for participation and allow them to 
pursue their musical interests; to present concerts four times each year for the enjoyment 
of the public. 

As our membership ages and people move on, we have found ourselves short of players in 
several sections this year.  We would particularly like to encourage youth playing orchestral 
instruments at a higher level of playing to check us out.  

We meet to rehearse every Monday at Rick Hansen Secondary 7:15-9:45, under the baton 
of our Director, Lindsay Mellor. 


